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Gov. Haley Expands One SC Fundraising Efforts In The Wake Of Hurricane Matthew

Disaster Recovery Fund Will Assist South Carolinians Impacted By Storm

Governor Nikki Haley alongside the Central Carolina Community Foundation announced a plan to increase fundraising 
efforts of the One SC Fund to help those impacted by Hurricane Matthew.

Established to assist South Carolinians recovering from natural disasters, the One SC Fund’s first project was providing 
relief and recovery assistance to South Carolinians in the aftermath of last year’s thousand year flood. Thanks to 
generous donors, to date-- One SC has distributed $2,000,000 in grants to nonprofit organizations supporting flood 
recovery projects across our state and has helped over 1,500 of our families return home.

All donations to the One SC Fund go directly to rebuilding supplies.

How to Give to One SC:

Online: Visit www.yourfoundation.org/ONESC to make an online donation using your credit card

Mail: Mail a check to:
Central Carolina Community Foundation
One SC Fund
2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213
Columbia, SC 29204
 
Governor Nikki Haley, The Central Carolina Community Foundation and a team of South Carolinians from 
entertainment, business and public service established the One SC Fund in November 2015, as a way for neighbors to 
help neighbors after unprecedented, historic flooding touched South Carolinians from every walk of life.
 
Questions? Email joann@yourfoundation.org or call 803.254.5601
 

mailto:
http://www.yourfoundation.org/ONESC
mailto:joann@yourfoundation.org

